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[From:] Veterans Experience Office 
[Subject:] White House Hotline survey – 1 minute 
<preheader>Tell us about your recent phone call with VA</preheader>
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Your feedback is important to us and helps us improve your VA call experience. Please take two minutes and let us know how we are doing by answering this short survey about your recent call with the White House Hotline on <date>. 

[Take Survey]
Thank you,
Veterans Experience Office
Department of Veterans Affairs
Footer 
If you wish to share your feedback, please do so by <date>.  

Please do not “Reply” to this message. Should you have any problems accessing or completing the survey, please email vacovesupport@va.gov. You received this email because you provided your email address to VA. 
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Help us serve you better.





